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Tuesday, 20th February 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Careers Week – Suited and Booted [Year 6] 

 

The Year 6 children will be participating in the ‘Suited and Booted’ mock interviews as part of 
the Lower School Careers Week. It is to help them develop life skills to support them in the 
future. 

The event will be held on Thursday, 7th March at the upper school. 

They have the opportunity to come to school looking smart and respectable for their 
interviews with our Year 12 Business Students. This could be as simple as a smart shirt, tie or 
trousers. They can also wear their school uniform, making sure they are wearing school shoes 
and their shirt is tucked in neatly! 

Thursday, 7th March is also World Book Day. If your child would like to bring their World Book 
Day outfit in a bag to change into, that is fine ! 

If you have any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Yours sincerely, 

Qudsia Siddique 

Deputy Head of the Lower School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@preston-manor.com
mailto:lowerschooladmin@preston-manor.com

